Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Stock
Exchange”) take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its
accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising
from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
THE PROGRESS OF THE POTENTIAL VERY SUBSTANTIAL DISPOSAL
THROUGH PUBLIC TENDER

This announcement is made by Tianjin Binhai Teda Logistics (Group) Corporation Limited* (K 48 i
ZRIEY AL B A IR A ) (the “Company”) on a voluntary basis, as to keep the shareholders and
potential investors of the Company informed of the latest progress of the potential very substantial
disposal through public tender.

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 31 July 2024 (the “Announcement”)
concerning the Potential Disposal through Public Tender. Unless otherwise stated, capitalized terms used
herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

The Board is pleased to announce that in compliance with the relevant PRC regulatory requirements, on 1
August 2024, the pre-tender notice was made on the website of TPRE (www.tpre.cn), and the pre-tender
period is 20 Working Days from the date of the pre-tender notice.

As the Potential Disposal is only in the pre-tender stage, and the Potential Disposal may or may not
proceed, Shareholders and potential investors should exercise caution when dealing in the securities
of the Company. The Company will make further announcement(s) in compliance with the GEM
Listing Rules in due course or as required.

By order of the Board
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Tianjin, the PRC

1 August 2024

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Yang Weihong and Ms. Ma Xin as
executive Directors; Mr. Li Jian, Ms. Meng Jun and Ms. Sun Jing as non-executive Directors, and Prof.
Cheng Xinsheng, Mr. He Yongjun, Prof. Japhet Sebastian Law and Mr. Peng Zuowen as independent

non-executive Directors.

This announcement, for which the Directors collectively and individually accept full responsibility,
includes particulars given in compliance with the GEM Listing Rules for the purpose of giving
information with regard to the Company. The Directors having made all reasonable enquiries, confirm
that to the best of their knowledge and belief the information contained in this announcement is accurate
and complete in all material respects and not misleading or deceptive, and there are no other matters the
omission of which would make this announcement or any statement herein misleading.

This announcement will remain on the ‘“Latest Listed Company Announcements” page of the Stock
Exchange’s website at www.hkexnews.hk for 7 days from the date of its posting. This announcement will
also be posted on the Company’s website at www.tbtl.cn.

* For identification purposes only
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